
 

 Contact details: 

The Kings class team are: 

Mrs Rescorla-Hill - Class Teacher for 

first half term 

Mrs Clarke - Class Teacher for second 

half term 

Mrs Tredinnick - Learning Support 

 

If you have any questions or concerns 

please speak to a member of staff at 

the start or end of the day or contact 

us via email: 

krescorla@marazion.cornwall.sch.uk 
 

 

 Home Learning 

Children are expected to read for 

twenty minutes at home every evening 

after school. The children should 

record this in their homework diary.  
 

Weekly spellings are given out on 

Fridays and will be tested the 

following Friday.  
 

Homework Choices 

Optional homework ideas and 

activities related to this term’s 

learning will be posted on a 

choiceboard via Seesaw. You will be 

able to access this week commencing 

16th May. As we head into the second 

half of the summer term, the children 

will receive weekly homework in order 

to prepare them for the transition to 

secondary school. 
 

Dates for the Diary  

 

Monday 9th -Thursday 12th May - 

SATs week 

Wednesday 18th May - Sports Day 

Friday 27th May - Queen’s Platinum 

Jubilee Street Party 

Thursday 16th June - Marazion Book 

Day 

Tuesday 21st June - Open Afternoon 

Friday 24th June -Super Learning Day 

Thursday 7th July - Annual Reports 

out to parents 

Tuesday 12th July - Summer 

production 
 

This term’s learning…Bright Futures Start Here! 

Key Question: What difference does it make? 
This term’s learning focuses on our school tagline: Bright Futures Start Here. It 

is a PSHE based topic with a focus on careers and future opportunities in the 

wider world. Our topic launch, taking place in w/c 16th May, is a Pathway to 

Professions Careers Week - pupils are meeting inspirational members of the 

workforce; conducting online personality activities and researching different 

jobs and careers, which they would be interested in pursuing in the future. We 

hope to be visiting further education sites and workplaces during this week too.  

In Literacy we are studying a variety of genres including poetry linked to climate 

change, debate texts about professional leadership and information texts about 

apprenticeships and universities.   

Maths lessons this term are covering various mathematical strands including 

algebra, ratio and proportion and statistics. We are also recapping the 

mathematical strands of addition, subtraction, multiplication and division 

throughout this term. All of our maths lessons will contain fluency, problem 

solving and reasoning.  

In our Games Afternoon and PE sessions we are learning the sports of Tag 

American Football, Volleyball, Gymnastics and Basketball.  

Our Geography focus this term is climate change and the impact increased 

greenhouse gases have had on our planet. We are looking to find potential 

solutions to the climate crisis and create our own climate change documentary.   

In Science lessons this term we are learning about electricity. We are drawing 

and creating circuits using bulbs, buzzers and cells.    

In Music we are developing our chord knowledge to play a wider range of 

ensemble songs on the Ukulele. We are also working with Sam to develop our own 

songs to perform as part of the summer production.   

In Art and Design we are creating powerful posters to campaign against the 

causes of climate change, inspired by some of our ex-pupils who had their posters 

displayed at the COP26, in 2021. 

In Computing we are learning how to stay safe and respectful whilst online and 

further developing coding skills.   

The RE focus this term, we are learning about Hinduism and how Hindus put 

their beliefs into practice in different ways.  

We are also continuing our Relationships, Health and Sex Education (RHSE) 

this term. We are discussing what a caring friendship looks like, pregnancy to 

birth and how to be respectful and safe online.  
 

 

 Equipment Needed 

Children are required to wear full PE kit 

to school for their PE and Games 

Afternoon sessions on Tuesdays and 

Wednesdays. School uniform will not be 

needed on these days.  

 

A PE kit consists of trainers, black 

shorts or jogging bottoms and a white    

t-shirt. All of our sessions are outside, 

therefore please provide a warm woolly 

hat and a waterproof coat for the cold, 

wet and windy weather. Your child may 

also need a hat and sun cream if it is 

hot/sunny.  

 

Your child needs a reusable bottle in 

school every day. Thanks. 

 

Homework diary and reading books need 

to be in school every day please.  
 

 


